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Dear , 

Congratulations for having earned a high grade in Soc 152A and for qualifying for the honors class, Soc 152B. During fall quarter you signed a sheet indicating that you would like to take Soc 152B in winter quarter, and we would like to invite you to be among the 18 students who are accepted for Soc 152B for winter. 

Soc 152B provides a very friendly environment in which you can talk about the numerous topics that come up in a course on human sexuality. Quarter after quarter, students have had stimulating and meaningful conversations about countless issues—both serious and humorous. We do not lecture—because the class discussions are more valuable than any lectures we have ever attended. Course evaluations rank this course as one of the most rewarding experiences at UCSB.  

If you want to be in the class, E-MAIL US AS SOON AS POSSIBLE to guarantee that you keep your place in the class. You can email us at baldwinj@soc.ucsb.edu  to reserve your position in the group. All you need to do after e-mailing us is to show up on the first day of class to claim your space and receive an enrollment code number so you can add the class. (The class is not open to anyone except those who receive this invitation and pick up an enrollment code.)
WE WILL NOT SAVE YOU A SPACE IF YOU DO NOT RESPOND TO THIS LETTER. If you e-mail us and tell us you want the class, then change your mind and decide not to take the class, please let us know so we can give the slot to someone else.
The class meets on MWF from 2:00 to 2:50 in Ellison 2816. We will pass out enrollment codes to the people who come on the first day of class. It is not possible to enroll through RBT until you get an enrollment code. 

We hope to see you in spring quarter. 

Sincerely, 

Janice and John Baldwin

e-mail:     baldwinj@soc.ucsb.edu
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